
 

 
 

Karl Iagnemma 
CEO and Co-Founder 

nuTonomy Inc. 
One Broadway, CIC 

Cambridge, MA 02142 
 

March 27, 2017 
 
Commissioner Gina Fiandaca 
City of Boston Transportation Department  
1 City Hall Square 
Room 721 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
Dear Commissioner Fiandaca: 
 
 I write on behalf of nuTonomy to inform you that we have met the milestones provided 
for in Phase B2 of the Test Plan and to respectfully request your approval to begin Phase C. 
 
 nuTonomy has now completed over 230 miles of driving in autonomous mode in the 
Raymond L. Flynn Marine Park. We completed our first 100 miles in January as part of Phase 
B1 of the Test Plan. On February 14, you approved our request to move onto Phase B2, in which 
we were asked to drive an additional 100 miles, including driving in the evening and in 
inclement weather. 
 

On March 2, we completed Phase B2’s additional 100-mile target. During Phase B2, we 
drove approximately 70 of the 100 miles during evening hours. We also drove several miles in 
rain and in road conditions in which fallen snow was present. We will be sending you more 
information about our testing in our Quarterly Report. 
 
 We now ask your permission to begin Phase C of the Test Plan, which we hope will 
include an expanded testing area. We greatly appreciate your consideration of our request. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about our AV testing. We look forward to 
hearing back. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Karl Iagnemma 
CEO and Co-Founder 
nuTonomy Inc. 
karl@nutonomy.com 
 
CC: Kate Fichter, Assistant Secretary for Policy Coordination, MassDOT 


